
 

 

20 May 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
This is a reminder that Monday 25 May will be a School Development Day during which teachers 
will be involved in training and as a result will not be engaging with your daughter in online 
learning. Your daughter should therefore treat this as she does any other Exceptional Closure 
Day. 
 
Thank you. 
 
WE Thompson 
Headmaster 
  
  
  
 
  
 


